
International Boys’ School Coalition Conference on Music 
Breaking Gender Stereotypes: 

Music and Self-Expression in the Independent Boys’ School 

Haverford, PA  !  March 14 – 15, 2008 

 

 

  
The I.B.S.C. is pleased to announce the first conference focused on Music Education in the private 

boys’ school setting.  Held in Haverford, PA, only minutes from historic Philadelphia, teachers and 

students will have the opportunity to participate in clinics and performances lead by world-class 

artists.  Students are invited to participate in the following Honor Ensembles with a recommendation 

from their music director. For full details, refer to the I.B.S.C. Music Conference Honor Ensemble 

Information and Registration Materials Package available at www.theibsc.org. 
  

  

 

Honor Boychoir 
Conducted by Fernando Malvar-Ruiz, The American Boychoir School (Princeton, NJ) 

 

 

Upper School Honor Choir 
Conducted by Alan Harlar, Temple University (Philadelphia, PA) 

 

 

Honor Orchestra 
Conducted by Luis Biava, Temple University (Philadelphia, PA) 

 

 

 

 

I.B.S.C. Music Conference Honor Ensemble Information and Registration 

Materials Package are available at www.theibsc.org.  Registration Form and 

Registration Fee must be postmarked on or before January 11, 2008.  If 

you have any questions, please call Duane Case at 610-642-3020 ext. 1212 

  

  
 

   

 

 

 
     


